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Mr. Richard J. Tibbhs

. 3148 North Campbell
Chicago, Nlinols ~

... Dear Mr. Tibbs:

November 25, 1963

- 148

I have received your telegram of November 22nd

~ and appreciate your statement.

Your concern over the brutal assassination of
President Kennedy is shared by my staff and me. The full
resources of the FBI were immediately made available to the
Secret Service and local law enforcement agencies, and I want
to assure you we are continuing to do everything in our power
to completely resolve this matter.

Sincerely yours,

NOTE: Based on informatlon available, no information identifiable with

correspondent located in Bufiles.
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